
PAUSE MODE 

DECK CONTENTS & CARD DESCRIPTIONS 

Wild Cards 

Skip Cards

OPERATING  INSTRUCTIONS 

CAUTION: Changes or modifications not expressly 
approved by the party responsible for compliance could 
void the user’s authority to operate the equipment.  

NOTE: This equipment has been tested and found to 
comply with the limits for a Class B digital device, 
pursuant to Part 15 of the FCC Rules. These limits are 
designed to provide reasonable protection against 
harmful interference in a residential installation. This 
equipment generates, uses and can radiate radio 
frequency energy and, if not installed and used in 
accordance with the instructions, may cause harmful 
interference to radio communications. However, there is 
no guarantee that interference will not occur in a 
particular installation. If this equipment does cause 
harmful interference to radio or television reception, 
which can be determined by turning the equipment off 
and on, the user is encouraged to try to correct the 
interference by one or more of the following measures: 
• Reorient or relocate the receiving antenna. 
• Increase the separation between the equipment

and receiver. 
• Connect the equipment into an outlet on a circuit 

different from that to which the receiver is connected. 
• Consult the dealer or experienced radio/TV technician 

for help. 

BUTTON & ICON DESCRIPTION

GAME PLAY

No. 0500 series 



Product specifications and colors may vary.  

Questions? Comments? 
Visit our website at: 

www.technosourceusa.com 

OBJECT

HOW TO PLAY  

HITTING

WINNING A HAND: 

Runs:

Y 

PHASES:

MAKING A PHASE: 

PHASE PILE DISPLAY DESCRIPTIONS:  

Sets:


